
Friday May 3rd 2019 

Dear Parents 

Welcome back to what has been 

a very busy start to the Summer 

Term at Laleham Lea. 

It was lovely to see everyone 

return looking smart in their 

summer uniforms and ready to 

work hard in the term ahead. 

Over the Easter Break work on 

our new kitchen has been 

ongoing and we are very much 

looking forward to the 

introduction of catered hot 

school lunches in September. 

Canon Frank joined us for our 

Start of Term Mass on 

Wednesday which was led by our 

Year 4 Pupils who read their 

bidding prayers beautifully. 

Year 5 have enjoyed their trip to 

Whitgift School this week where 

they have been taking part in the 

Primary Project. The class have 

been given a true taste of life at 

Whitgift, taking part in Chinese, 

Japanese and Computing lessons 

as well as paying a visit to the 

famous wallabies, peacocks and 

flamingos. Many thanks to Mr 

Grayson, Mr Fuentes and Ms 

Byerley for accompanying the 

trips this week. 

We have lots to look forward to in 

the coming weeks and our 

footballers have a real challenge 

ahead. They will be travelling to 

Cedars’ School on Wednesday to 

take part in a tournament before 

the Catholic School’s Football 

Tournament at Margaret Roper 

School next Saturday. Good luck 

in both competitions! 

Rehearsals for the Summer 

Productions are already well 

underway and I know the Junior 

Students are busy practicing for 

their upcoming LAMDA 

examinations in June.  

Wishing you all a restful Bank 

Holiday Weekend. 

Ms Barry   - Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception—Yusuf, Y1—Carter, Y2—Maria, Y3—Patrick and Nathan,  

Y4—Zack, Y5—Emma, Y6—Mattheos 

         

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 



Nursery News 

This week Nursery children have 

been looking at the topic of 

Space and the Solar System. The 

children enjoyed participating in 

a range of activities to support 

their learning, including: 

 

 Working with different shapes to create their own 

name rockets. 

 Listening to the story of ‘Aliens Love Underpants’ and 

answering questions. Following on from the story as 

an extension to this activity the children designed 

their own alien in underpants. 

 Using the space themed ‘home area’ to engage in 

imaginative play based 

around our own 

experiences.  

 Playing a variety of games, 

including roll and colour, 

counting games and size 

ordering to reinforce the 

children’s understanding.  

School Photographs 

Fresh School photography 

will be taking individual 

and sibling portrait pictures 

on Tuesday May 7th.  

Parents will be provided 

with a code to securely 

access and order chosen 

images online. 

The total raised for our Lenten Charity 

‘WaterAid’ now stands at an amazing 

£1915! 

Many thanks for all your support and 

generous donations so far. 

Our final fundraising activity for this 

campaign will be a cake sale at break 

time next Friday. 

Please could children bring in 50p on 

the day to purchase a cake? Please can 

any cake donations be brought to  the 

school office on Friday morning. 

Please remember that we are a nut 

free school and it would be helpful if 

you could include an  ingredients list 

for any homemade donations. 

Many thanks as always for your 

support. 

Sports’ Stars 

Congratulations to Annie, Alby, 

Flynn and Patrick who all gained 

medals for their hard work as 

part of the Under 8 and Under 7 

Old Whits Rugby Teams this 

Year. 

Annie, Flynn and Patrick also 

gained medals for taking part in 

a ‘mud run’ in Croydon last 

Sunday whilst Alby won a medal 

for his excellent skiing during 

the Easter Break.  

Well done to you all! 



Mathletics 

Certificates 

Gold—Rok, Victoria 

Silver—Patrick, 

Joseph, Alby, Alex, 

Rok, Evie, Nathan, 

Raza, Sierra, Frema, 

Annie, Flynn, Flynn, 

Zachary, Rebecca, 

Victoria 

Whitgift Primary Project 

Our Year 5 Pupils have enjoyed a fun and busy few days at Whitgift School this week, 

taking part in the Primary Project. 

Helping to foster links between the two schools, the project gives Pupils a real taste of life 

at Whitgift. Chinese, Japanese and Computing  have proven to be real favourites with 

students who were able to build and programme their own robotic cars. 

 

 



Staff Emails 

Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Ms Basu) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have 

severe allergies to peanuts and all nuts. 

Please do not send your child to school 

with any nuts or peanuts for snack time 

or in their packed lunch, this also includes 

Nutella, peanut butter and any biscuits/ 

cereal bars  or sauces (pesto) that may 

contain nuts or nut spreads. 

Please note that all requests for 

absence must be emailed 

directly to the  Head Teacher 

using email address: 

Headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
May 6th 

  

Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 
May 7th 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Comp/Club 

A/Maths 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

Yr.5 

 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.15pm 

 
Wednesday 
May 8th 

Homework 

Art 

Games 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–3 

Yrs.3-6 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
May 9th 

Drama 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

Ballet 

 

 

Super Skills 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/Y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday May 
10th 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

Cake Sale 

Al 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 1-6 

Break Time 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

School Calendar W/C May 6th 2019 


